
      

                                     
 

Public Meeting    
 

Morrissey Boulevard Redesign for Reconstruction  
 

Monday, March 28, 2016 – 6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.  
Leahy Holloran Community School  

One Worrell Street, Dorchester, MA 02122   
 

 
AGENDA 

 
6:30 p.m. – 6:40 p.m.   Welcome  

Norman J. Orrall, P.E., DCR Chief, Division of Planning and Engineering 
           
6:40 p.m. – 7:15 p.m.    Presentation 

     Mark MacLean, P.E., DCR Project Engineer 
     Jerry Friedman, Municipal and Urban Design Manager, HDR, Inc.  

Gary McNaughton, P.E., PTOE, McMahon Associates 
Deneen Crosby, Principal, Crosby/Schlesinger/Smallridge  

      
 7:15 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.  General Q&A 
     Moderated by Mark MacLean     
 
 7:30 p.m. – 8:10 p.m.  Discussion 
 

8:10 p.m. - 8:25 p.m.   Discussion Summaries  
 
8:25 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.   Closing Remarks 
    Norman J. Orrall   

        
 The presentation made at this public meeting will be available for viewing on DCR’s website at 

http://www.mass.gov/eea/agencies/dcr/public-outreach/public-meetings/. 
 

Public comments may be submitted through Monday, April 18, 2016, through the following means:  
Completing the online survey DCR User Experience Survey – Morrissey Boulevard.  

Providing general comments online at http://www.mass.gov/eea/agencies/dcr/public-outreach/submit-public-comments/  
Completing the hard-copy survey or general comments handouts, available at the sign-in table, and mailing them to: 

Department of Conservation and Recreation, Office of Public Outreach, 251 Causeway Street, Suite 600, Boston, MA 02114.   
 

Please note:  Public comments submitted to DCR may be posted on the DCR website in their entirety,  
and no information, including personal information, will be redacted.   

      
If you have questions or concerns or would like to subscribe to a DCR project-specific or general information listserv,  

please email Mass.Parks@state.ma.us  or call 617-626-4973.  

http://www.mass.gov/eea/agencies/dcr/public-outreach/public-meetings/
http://www.mass.gov/eea/agencies/dcr/public-outreach/submit-public-comments/
mailto:Mass.Parks@state.ma.us

